
Distance Makes the Difference
Keep a safe distance from others when waiting for elevators  
to keep students, faculty and staff on campus safe.

Person should be in one elevator car 
at a time and remember to maintain 
proper distancing while waiting.

USE YOUR KNUCKLE
to push buttons instead of the tip 
of your finger.

NO  
MORE 
THAN1

For the Common Good

For more information, contact Human Resources  
620.341.5379 � humres@emporia.edu 


